
     

              

 

   

  

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

   
 
 

   
 

   
 

     
      

       
  

 
     

  
   

 
   

   
      

 
       

    
 

 
  

  

 
  

 
 
 
 
 

INDEPENDENT EXAMINATION OF THE NEWINGTON NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN 

EXAMINER: Patrick Whitehead DipTP (Nott) MRTPI 

Dave Coates 
Chair Newington Forum 

Keith Griffiths 
Hull City Council 

Examination Ref:02/PW/NNP 

28 November 2022 

Dear Mr Coates and Mr Griffiths 

NEWINGTON NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN EXAMINATION 

Thank you for the responses to my initial questions, which are helpful. Following my site visit, and as 
a result of my further consideration of the Newington Neighbourhood Plan (the Plan), I have two 
follow up questions for the Neighbourhood Forum and Hull City Council. I would like to receive a 
written response as soon as practicable (ideally by Monday 5 December 2022). 

1. Am I correct in assuming the references to policies GP13 and GP15 relating to proposed 
crossing improvements and proposed walking and cycling in the key to the Policies Map 
should be references to policies GP12 and GP14? 

2. I have been unable to find specific policy statements in the Plan relating to the yellow circles 
identifying proposed crossing improvements on the Policies Map. Am I correct in assuming 
that any improvements would be matters for the Highway Authority? 

In the interests of transparency, may I prevail upon you to ensure a copy of this letter is placed on 
both the Neighbourhood Forum and Hull City Council websites? Thank you in advance for your 
assistance. 

Yours sincerely 

Patrick T Whitehead 

Examiner 

Intelligent Plans and Examinations (IPE) Ltd, 3 Princes Street, Bath BA1 1HL 

Registered in England and Wales. Company Reg. No. 10100118. VAT Reg. No. 237 7641 84 


